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Hi Staci,
 
I’m working from home so I have to send our “letter” via email. I hope this will work for your records.
Thank you!
 
Kate Nelson, Restoration Specialist
South Dakota State Historical Society
State Historic Preservation Office
(605) 773-6005
 
visit our website
 

 
 
 
April 3, 2020
 
Staci Bungard
City of Brookings
520 3rd St Ste 230
Brookings SD 57006-2067
 
RE:  SDCL 1-19A-11.1 Consultation
Project: 200403003S – Replace one window at 721 Medary Ave, Brookings
Location: Brookings County
(COB)
 
Dear Ms. Bungard: 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the above referenced project pursuant to
SDCL 1-19A-11.1.  The South Dakota Office of the State Historic Preservation Officer
(SHPO) would like to provide the following comments concerning effect of the proposed
project on the non-renewable cultural resources of South Dakota.
 
On April 3, 2020, the SHPO received notification of the above-referenced project to replace
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one window on the back (west side) of the building at 721 Medary Ave in Brookings. Given
that the window to be replaced is in a later addition and is not visible from the public right-
of-way, the SHPO has determined that the proposal will not encroach upon, damage, or
destroy historic properties listed in the National or State Registers of Historic Places.
 
Should you require any additional information, please contact Kate Nelson at (605) 773-
6005 or Kate.Nelson@state.sd.us.
 
Sincerely,
 
Jay D. Vogt
State Historic Preservation Officer
 
/s/
 
Kate Nelson
Restoration Specialist
 
Sent via email on 04-03-2020
 
 

From: Staci Bungard <SBungard@cityofbrookings.org> 
Sent: Friday, April 3, 2020 12:00 PM
To: Nelson, Kate <Kate.Nelson@state.sd.us>
Cc: Mike Struck <MStruck@cityofbrookings.org>; jthomas@cityofbrookings.org; TJ Chandler
<tchandler@cityofbrookings.org>; Sarah Keizer <SKeizer@cityofbrookings.org>
Subject: [EXT] 11.1 Application for 721 Medary Avenue - Window Replacement
 
Hi Kate,
 
Please see the attached 11.1 application, window information, and photos to replace a window at
721 Medary Avenue.  I show the property as a contributing structure in the University Historic
District.  In the exterior picture, the window to be replaced is just below the lower gable and visually
above the door.  Please let me know your thoughts.  Have a good day and weekend!
 
Thanks,
Staci
 

Staci Bungard
City Planner
City of Brookings
(605) 692-6629
520 3rd Street, Suite 140
Brookings, SD  57006
Email: sbungard@cityofbrookings.org
Web: www.cityofbrookings.org
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